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Hello lovely ladies. Yet another month has gone by. Where does the time go? 

Soon it will be Christmas! We have had some sunshine amongst the quite torren-

tial rain at times and we nowhave a hose ban.  I know like me some of you been 

out on your gardens, busy planting ready for beautiful flowers, ripe fruits and 

fabulous vegetables in the Summer and Autumn. Wouldn’t it be lovely to have 

photos of your gardens so we can share all that colour? Photos please! Once again 

Our Sara arranged for members to visit and have coffee together. This time at 

Devonport Park. Thank you Sara. 

 

Wrapped up well there ladies!  A 

Little bird tells me you were accompa-

nied by a young man! 

Our Andrea reported back on the 

Blackpool Conference. Mother & 

Daughter . Lovely Photo. Start 

saving for the big one ladies! 

 



On Wednesday the 26th April, we held our Annual cheese and wine event. It is 

at this meeting, that we had out the charity cheques.  At Christmas we support-

ed Plymouth Roborough Rotary with their Santa Sleigh Collection. The money 

raised was given to three charities based here in Plymouth.:- 

Plymouth Children’s  Storehouse 

The Baby Bank (Run by Southway Community) 

Jeremiah’s Journey 

Each representative gave a short 

talk on what they do and what 

age ranges they cover. It made 

me  realise just how fortunate I 

am and I expect other ladies felt 

the same. So much is needed by 

families and these wonderful vol-

unteers do so much to answer 

that need. Fantastic work under 

quite difficult circumstances. 

Well ladies another month has 

gone by and we now look forward 

to our Charter lunch on May 

10th and then the AGM when we 

see president Jacqueline retire 

and Bridget (Me) take over. 


